
I Texas Department of Transportation'

July 22,2024

Dear Judge Daryl D. Melton ,

Thank you for certifring the county road mileage for Sabine County. With your signature

below, you have certified that Sabine County's mileage of323 is correct. The Texas

Department of Transportation, and any delegates you may have assigned to make updates, will also

receive this mileage certification letter.
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Sincerely,

Michael Chamherlain

Transportation Planning and Programming Division

Director of Data Management

TPP_CRI@txdot.gov

(512) 851-9039
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, Texas Department of ',

Dear Judge Daryl D. Melton,

The Texas Deparlment of Transportalion (TXDOT) is soliciting updates to the County Road lnventory (CRl)

from your county. The deadline for the 2024 submission is August 31.

Your 2024 certified mileage is: 32!. No edits have been made

lf you agree with this mileage, please click the AGREE & CERTIFY button below To review your CRt and

make edits, please cllck the REVIEW & EDIT button below. To delegate the responsibilily of making

updates to a trusted partnet please click the ASSIGN DELEGATE button below.

We have made a few changes to lhe app to facilitale your updates. Now only the alignment of each road

- including its length - and the road name are required. We are no longer collecting the surface type,

design (e.9. one-way/two-way), and number of lanes. This rnformation will be collected by TXDoT when

necessary. Finally, training videos have been updated to be more concise and easy to follow.

For those who need assistance, TxDOT will be hosting live webEx video training on these dates:

'Thursday, June 13,2024, ?:00 - 3:00 pm

. Thursday, July 18,20?4,2:00 - 3100 pm

. Thursday, August 15,2024,2.00 - 3:00 pm

To join training, click lhe following link: httpqzl&lqLjlgbef99rn/jqfE/jferrell

Thank you for your assistance in keeping the county road inventory up to date. lf you have any queslions

or need clarification, please contacl us by email or phone.

Sincerely,

Michael Chamberlain

Transportation Planning and Programming Division

Director of Data Mansgemenl

TPP-CRl@txdot.

(512) 851-9039
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lf you would llke to review your inventory using the Review & Edit button above, but have no1 yet created
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